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Thank You Hallerin Hill and Shoney's

A Message From Your
Administration
In the wake of violence
around our country, we want
you to know that our
children's safety is of great
importance to us. We are
reviewing our safety plan to
make sure it is as full proof as
possible.
We would like for each of you
to speak to your child about
reporting any inappropriate
words that a peer might say to
them to an adult at school
immediately (right when it
happens).

We Want To Hear From You
Parents, we want to hear from you.
Please share all the GREAT things that's
happening in your child's class. We want
your assistance with celebrating and
recognizing our CBES teachers.
We also want to hear your suggestions to
make things better here at CBES in the
instructional arena, behaviorally,
culturally, etc. Please email your good
news and your suggestions to:
tara.howellspikes@knoxschools.org.
Only together can we truly make a
difference. Your continued support of
CBES is welcomed and appreciated. Our
goal is excellence for every student at
CBES. Thank you for joining us to attain
excellence at CBES. Thanks for being
engaged parents.

Important Dates:
2/28- 5th Grade Washington
D.C. Field Trip Meeting
3/6- PTSA Meeting at CBMS (6-7
pm)
3/7- ELL Engagement Night
(5:30-6:30 in ELL classrooms)
3/12- 3/16- KCS Spring Break
(No School)
3/20/- CBES will begin handing
out packets for Kindergarten
Round-Up
3/23- PTSA Lucky To Have You
Dance (6-8 pm at CBES)
3/25- 5th Grade Visits CBMS
3/29- CBES Family Math &
Reading Night (5:30-7:00)
4/7- PTSA Spring Fling (10
am- 4 pm at CBES)
4/10- KCS Dine Out For
Education & CBES Kindergaren
Round-Up (3-
5/1- PTSA Meeting (6-7 pm
CBES)
5/15, 5/16 & 5/17- CBES Field
Day
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Our school-wide newsletter will be dispersed electronically for the remainder of the 2017 -2018 school year. Please make sure your email is correct in the front
office.

Partners In Education
Thank you Tiger Rock/Josh
Hazelip, Tropical Smoothie/
Jody Willerman, Mike Lewis
with State Farm, and Aubrey's
for sponsoring our monthly
staff & student recognition
programs. We appreciate your
AMAZING continuous
support! Together we are truly
making a difference at CBES.
What would we ever do
without WONDERFUL men
like each of you? Thanks for
making a difference at CBES.
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Congratulations Adriana Croom for being our CBES Shoney's
Super Kid. Thank you Hallerin and Shoney's for your
sponsorship of this recognition program.

Jody, owner of Tropical Smoothie
Cafe', thank you for providing
smoothies this month for all of our
CBES staff. We appreciate your
continued support of CBES. The
smoothies were delicious.
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Hard At Work Staff
Of The Month

Pam Williams

Denise Yoder

CBES Shoney's Super Kid, Adriana Croom and her friends get to eat a
free meal at Shoney's. Thank you Shoney's and Annie LaLonde.

Congratulations Harper Helms, Greyson Tillman, Nhi Tran, and
Carson Campbell for being our CBES Hard At Work Students Of
The Month.

Adriana Croom- The CBES
Shoney's Super Kid, Mrs. Spikes,
Annie with Shoney's, and three
CBES 4th grade invited guests, had
the opportunity to visit Hallerin Hill,
ride in a limousine, and eat at
Shoney's.

Kindergarten celebrated the 100th day of school on January
31st-we are all 100 days smarter! We have been learning
about addition and subtraction in math. Mrs. Smith's class
learned all about Chinese New Year. Thank you to Lotus
Garden Restaurant for donating chopsticks for the class! We
also had a blast in our Boosterthon Fun Run!






